Dear Parents,

St. John Regional Catholic School will continue to the Aftercare Program for the upcoming 2022-
2023 school year. Note: Childcare is not offered on non-school or early dismissal days.

If you are interested in after school care for your student(s), please complete the interest form
below and return it to school by mail or email shomma@sjrcs.org. Additional information
regarding this program and the pricing will be communicated over the summer months.

For more information, please contact Serge Homma 301-662-6722 or email shomma@sjrcs.org.

Aftercare Program Interest Form

Parent’s Name(s):

Phone Number:

Address:
Email:
Grade in 2022-2023
Child’s Name: Grade:
Child’s Name: Grade:
Child’s Name: Grade:

Child’s Name: Grade:
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